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Editor’s Corner

H owdy everyone! It has now been one year since I became 
editor of DttP, and I have had a lot of help. I want to give 

a big thank you to everyone submitting manuscripts, including 
all the LIS professors nominating student papers. Also thanks 
to everyone on the GODORT Publications Committee for 
their support and suggestions. 

I also have some special thanks to Valerie Glen, Rebecca 
Hyde, Bennett Ponsford, Sarah Potvin, Roger Schonfeld, and 
Wendi Arant Kaspar. 

Finally a big shout out to Tim Clifford, and my editorial 
team and columnists. I appreciate all your help and feedback 
over the past year. 

DttP is always accepting manuscript submissions so please 
send continue your submissions. Also, if you are interested in 
writing a column or acting as a reviewer, please let me know, 
the more the merrier.

Give to the Rozkuszka Scholarship

The W. David Rozkuszka Scholarship provides financial assistance to an individual who is cur-
rently working with government information in a library and is trying to complete a master’s 
degree in library science. This award, established in 1994, is named after W. David Rozkuszka, 
former documents librarian at Stanford University. The award winner receives $3000. 

If you would like to assist in raising the amount of money in the endowment fund you can either donate online or by 
check. To donate online, go to https://ec.ala.org/donate/projects and select GODORT and the Rozkuszka Endowment 
Scholarship. 

If you wish to donate by check, please make your check out to ALA/GODORT and note Rozkuszka Endowment in the 
memo field. Send your check to GODORT Treasurer: Rebecca Hyde, Pius XII Memorial Library, Saint Louis University, 
3650 Lindell Blvd., St. Louis, MO 63108.

More information about the scholarship and past recipients is available on the GODORT website at http://www.ala.org/
rt/godort/past-award-winners-by-year.

Documents to the People

D t t P


